Dom. A. Bruno, SPA 1/c
Fleet Recreation
Fleet Post Office, Unit 1
Portland, Maine

Dear Mr. Bruno:

I am writing you at once so that you will have the information you desire at your earliest possible moment. I have written a new book, "Better Basketball", published by McGraw-Hill Company in New York. This book sells for \$4.00 and is everything that you would want in the way of information in meeting present basketball play situations.

I am sending you some printed matter on the book and, if and when, you should decide that you want this, I would be glad to mail it to you.

If you will enclose a money order for \$4.10, the 10¢ for postage, I will be glad to autograph the book and mail it at once. With every good wish to you, I am

Sincerely,

Forrest C. Allen Director, Physical Education Varsity Basketball Coach

FCA:ef